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Weekly Newsletter 30th June 2023
New Jumpers and Cardigans
We are delighted to be sending out the new jumper or cardigan that you have ordered.  Each one has your child’s name in so it is easy to recognise.  The online shop now has cardigans and jumpers available on it.  Ties and book bags are in the process of being added to it.  Mrs Davies has emailed you the link and it is also available on our school website.
Reports
On Monday your child’s end of year report will be emailed to you.  If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, you will also receive notification of their Reception End of Year Attainment, Phonics Screening Results and End of Key Stage 1 Assessment Results.  This will be handed to each child in an envelope. If you wish to discuss any of these, please contact the school office to make an appointment with the class teacher. 
Transition Day

Transition Day is on Thursday 6th July.  This is an opportunity for your child to spend some time in their new class.  Children will be sent home today details regarding their new classes.  We are currently in the process of recruiting a new Reception and Year 5 teacher. As soon as this has been completed, we will introduce the children to their new teacher. 

Industrial Action
There is a possibility of Industrial Action by some Teaching Staff on 5th and 7th July.  Once again, we will let you know by email if your child’s class is to be affected by this.  Please look out for any correspondence nearer the time to notify you of any possible action. 
Lunchtime Superviser
We have a vacancy for a Lunchtime superviser at our school, this is an amazing opportunity. If you would like an application form, please contact either the Infants or Junior offices for an application form.
Stars of the Week
Well done to all our Stars of the week!  This week they are 

	Sapphire
	Ajer

	Ruby 
	Lily

	Diamond
	Damian

	Topaz
	Nellie

	Emerald
	Harry M

	Nightingale
	Esther

	Cleopatra
	Jacob H & Sheza

	Pankhurst
	Leo

	Rosa Parks
	Ruby 

	Einstein
	Toby 

	Headteacher
	Layal and Ruby


Attendance

Well done to Miss Penney’s Class once again with the highest attendance this week of 94.6%
	Sapphire
	92.5%

	Ruby 
	91.4%

	Diamond
	90.6%

	Topaz
	94.6%

	Emerald
	93.2%

	Nightingale
	92.8%

	Cleopatra
	94.2%

	Pankhurst
	94.1%

	Rosa Parks
	93.4%

	Einstein
	94.5%


Each week we are striving to be in school every day to make the most of all our learning opportunities.  This week’s whole school attendance figure is 93.1%. We would like it be 98%. Please note that holidays in term time cannot be authorised. If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, you must contact the School Office before the start of the school day. 



